

CHILD Deaf Youth Project

Middlesbrough Deaf Centre 3 Park Road South Middlesbrough TS5 6LD

Minicom: (01642) 826775
Voice/Fax: (01642) 852165
Web: www.cdyp.co.uk
Email: a.beckett@cdyp.co.uk

18 June 2009

Dear Ranjit

I am writing to say a big thank you for all your hard work and assistance in the organisation for the Sign Film Festival.

Feedback from our young people has been positive and yes, some would like to take part again. It has been mentioned that a better time to attend would be summer, as the young people have exams in school.

One young person has said, "I would like to do it again because I was quite enjoy to be part of being directorAnd I like to go to Yorkshire festival for the Deaf filming because I watching other which was good. I met Matthew Lewis from Harry Potter!"

I personally think the activity was a great benefit to the young people as they learned new skills around filming, editing etc and they took on full responsibility for it themselves. They had to discuss ideas, agree on things and generally work together as a team to get the film completed. Staff were there as onlookers; the youth members just got on with it! I was very impressed with Bradford and the work that is being done there.

Many thanks and look forward to something similar in the future.

Angie Beckett

Youth Programme Leader

Abeckett.











Reg. Charity No: 1070908